
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 25 November 2024 

Dear families,  

Christmas plans are in full swing, the songs from this year’s performance are 

being sung around school. The show is set to be a spectacular event, tickets will 

be available next week. 

In Key Stage One last week the children created a warm salad with roasted 

vegetables including red onions, parsnips, carrots, potatoes and butternut 

squash. They cut the vegetables themselves using the bridge and the claw 

method, they then roasted them in the oven with a herb oil. They all thought it 

was delicious and definitely warmed them up on a cold, snowy day! 

Our School Christmas Tree will be in pride of place at St Wulfram’s Church 

again this year. The children have all prepared decorations for the tree, if you 

visit the Christmas Tree Festival we would love to see your photos, please send 

them via class dojo. Our Key Stage One and EYFS children will be visiting St 

Wulfram’s Church on Thursday, please keep an eye on class dojo for 

photographs! 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into school next week for our annual 

Christmas Fayre. Mrs Mammatt and the members of the PTFA are busying 

preparing for all of the stalls and games that are going to be in place. If you have 

any items that you wish to donate to our tombola, there will be a box in the 

main reception. Santa has confirmed that he will also be in attendance! 

Enjoy your week, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Thursday 28th November 

Cheerleading Festival 

 

Thursday 28th November 

EYFS&KS1 Christmas Tree Festival 

 

Wednesday 4th December 

PTFA Christmas Fayre 

 

Tuesday 10th December 

Christmas Pantomime in school 

 

Wednesday 11th December and 

Thursday 12th December 

Whole School Christmas 

Performance- 2pm  

 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas Lunch 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Values Awards and last day of 

Term 2 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Christingle Service 2pm 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Last day of Term 2 

 

Monday 6th January  

First day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience and support 

last week. The snow and the ice were 

beautiful to see, however provided many 

risks that we constantly needed to assess.  

A big thank you to all who helped to make 

our school site safe enough to remain open.  

Mason Lewis sent in a photograph of him 

enjoying the snow at home with his family. 


